12 February 2025

Vina Offshore Engineering Co., Ltd
Road #5, Dong Xuyen Industrial Park, Rach Dua Ward, Vung Tau City, Ba Ria
Vung Tau Province, S.R. Vietnam

Dear Vina Offshore Team,

We trust this letter finds you in good health. On behalf of John Zink. | am writing to formally e)(press our profound
gratitude for your unwavering dedication and >ptional hard ork. Your steadfast commltment to excellence
‘and perseverance, particularly during challen Ji

Your' consistent deliveiy of high-quality pi




